
  be 4689 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 4689 # spendo {spen'-do}; apparently a primary verb; to
pour out as a libation, i.e. (figuratively) to devote (one's
life or blood, as a sacrifice) (" spend"): -- (be ready to) {be}
offered.[ql

  be 4689 # spendo {spen'-do}; apparently a primary verb; to
pour out as a libation, i.e. (figuratively) to devote (one's
life or blood, as a sacrifice) (" spend"): -- ({be} ready to) be
offered.[ql

  implacable 0786 # aspondos {as'-pon-dos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 4689; literally, without
libation (which usually accompanied a treaty), i.e. (by
implication) truceless: -- {implacable}, truce-breaker.[ql

  offered 4689 # spendo {spen'-do}; apparently a primary verb;
to pour out as a libation, i.e. (figuratively) to devote (one's
life or blood, as a sacrifice) (" spend"): -- (be ready to) be
{offered}.[ql

  ready 4689 # spendo {spen'-do}; apparently a primary verb; to
pour out as a libation, i.e. (figuratively) to devote (one's
life or blood, as a sacrifice) (" spend"): -- (be {ready} to) be
offered.[ql

  to 4689 # spendo {spen'-do}; apparently a primary verb; to
pour out as a libation, i.e. (figuratively) to devote (one's
life or blood, as a sacrifice) (" spend"): -- (be ready {to}) be
offered.[ql

  truce-breaker 0786 # aspondos {as'-pon-dos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 4689; literally, without
libation (which usually accompanied a treaty), i.e. (by
implication) truceless: -- implacable, {truce-breaker}.[ql
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